
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07063-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:27 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Cristina Miller <cmiller@intermediatouch.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 3:56 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Florida Power & Light’s 
rate case. FPL’s dedication to improving reliability, enhancing storm 
restoration capabilities, and advancing innovative technologies is vital 
to ensuring Florida’s energy resilience. 

Investments in these areas will help protect communities during severe 
weather events, minimize outages, and promote a modern, sustainable 
energy system. 

Thank you for considering these critical priorities in your evaluation. 

Sincerely 
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Cristina Miller 
Co-Fd under, CEO 
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